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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Tonya M Scott

Date:

February 13, 2019


Subject:
NADE Secretary Mid-Year Report 2019
I continue to be humbled to work with such an outstanding group of individuals who continue to assist me with my responsibilities and duties. My thanks to all who work diligently to provide information requested of them in a timely fashion. Your assistance is greatly appreciated. 

I prepared the minutes for the Old Board Meeting, the General Membership Meeting, and the New Board Meeting from the NADE National Training Conference held in Arlington, Virginia, August 12-15, 2018. All meeting minutes were completed, reviewed, and distributed within 30-days to the NADE Board members for review. The minutes were approved by the NADE Board and are available for viewing on the NADE website. 
I have maintained communications with the President and other members, as well as followed up on any outstanding actions items. I have mailed correspondences, as requested by the President. I have participated in conference calls, as scheduled by the President. I have assisted new board members with any clarification or information needed regarding meeting minutes and reports.
I will distribute electronic copies of the midyear reports of all NADE Board members, appointed Directors, appointed Representatives and Committee Chairs, and other materials for the 2019 Mid-Year Board meeting, as requested by the President, for review/discussion at the 2019 Mid-Year Board scheduled for February 21-23, 2019 in Baltimore, Maryland.

I look forward to continuing to serve and I thank you for the opportunity.
Tonya M Scott

NADE Secretary
